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Sent: May 13, 2019 6:58 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Frances and Green condo proposals 
 
Attention Maria Pearson, 
 
It had come to my attention the proposed condos they wish to build on Green and Frances Ave in 
Stoney Creek. I have lived in the area for 10 years now and I moved here because of its natural beauty 
and wild life.  sadly with each new development in this area it is slowly being wiped out. On a another 
note this area can't handle the volume of people proposed, especially the added traffic which is at its 
peck already. On a daily basis  the highway and the service road is backed up with traffic. I am a very 
furstered commuter as it is. Street parking would be another issue in this area. These buildings are so 
huge they would block out the sun for the entire area for blocks, not to mention devaluing many 
properties as no one in the area would have any privacy from the onlookers of such  structures. 
 
Regards, 
  
Simone Boris 
Concerned citizen 
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